From:

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Notary rule changes
Date: Tuesday, August 9, 2022 5:12:03 PM

I want to bring to attention the statutory fee that notaries must abide by. We cannot charge
more than $5 for a notary service. This fee has not changed 25 years, at least. Likely longer.
Given inflation, current and past, along with comparisons to other states ( California charges
$25 per notary max) this maximum fee needs to be raised.

It is true that many traveling notaries charge high trip fees to get around this. But many of us
offer this service from a static location and $5 maximum just is not enough.

Thank you,
Casey Jones





